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Jolly Rodgers Wobblies Newsletter July 2022
THIS MONTH WE ARE LOOKING AT ‘WHAT’S OUTSIDE’
Our learning through play will continue to progress well throughout our monthly activities. The children will continue to build on new skills daily please encourage these at home. This month is all about WHAT IS OUTSIDE. We will talk about many different things this month including..trips to the beach or park or going for a walk. We will continue to be outdoors a lot more throughout the day. If you have any photographs at the beach, please send in and we can share our memories with our friends.
THIS MONTH’S SONG’S – 
We are going to the beach
The waves at the beach

We’re all going on a summer holiday

You are my sunshine

Mr Sun

Let’s go to the Beach

To the Beach

Put a hat on your head

Slip Slop Slap

Hot Summer

Under the sea

And many more…

NUMBERS
Each day we encourage the children with recognition of numbers. Please encourage your children to count with you, discuss how many they count e.g. how many aeroplanes can they see in the sky, how many shells or pebbles they find at the beach, how many ducks at the park etc.

THIS MONTH’S ARTS (we will send home children’s work for you to display)
We will be using lots of different art & crafts to decorate pictures for our theme. E.g. crayons, felt tips, painting, sticking, junk art, tissue paper, making pictures using glue & cereal. 

Under the sea craft with glitter

Sand castle pictures with ‘home made sand’

Flip flop pictures using our footprints

Crab pictures
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We will be using individual sand and water trays to encourage sensory and messy play. If you do visit the beach perhaps you could collect some shells and bring in for us to add to our trays. 😊 
Tuff tray activities this month will include making our own beach area, making yummy icecream, playing with spaghetti, starfish, using yellow rice to make Mr Sun. 
THIS MONTH’S CIRCLE TIME

Within the Wobblies we will use “Circle Time” to read stories, and sing etc to the children to develop each child’s love of books and language and knowledge. 

We will read books and learn our new songs. Our songs & stories will all be related to ‘what’s outside’. We will re-introduce our Safe Sun Nursery book – ‘George the sunsafe superstar’ also reading from
Big day out

We’re going to the beach

Mr Sun

Toddle Waddle

THIS MONTH’S BIRTHDAY’S 
Each month we may have a birthday celebration; we will create a birthday chart and sing “Happy Birthday”. Each child will be added to this chart as their birthday occurs throughout the year. If you wish you may send a cake/or healthy option to celebrate during break. (All Cakes must be nut free).

Happy 1st birthday                                                            Happy 2nd birthday                    
         Meabh                                                                              Freddie
         Oran                                                                                Emily
           Lucy

         Olivia                                                        
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PHYSICAL ACTIVITIES

We will be continuing to spend lots more time in the garden and hopefully, Mr Sun will continue to shine and we will be able to bring even more fun outdoors. 

We will have lots of fun in our mud kitchen, exploring fairyland forest, climbing on climbing frame and sliding on slide and enjoying quiet time under our canopy’s. We will also be going for lots of lovely walks. 
Can you please ensure you supply a sun hat & sun cream on the hope that it will be sunny!! (  
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ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
Can we ask that you please be extra cautious when driving around the car park area and always be aware of adults and children. We are sure you can appreciate that there are a lot of children within the nursery being collected at different times and it can be busy. Please always be attentive of this. Can we please remind you not to block the area where nursery vehicles are parked. This must be kept clear at all times so the vehicles can get in and out and we can safely off load the children. Thank you.

Just a little reminder the nursery will be closed on Tuesday 12th & Wednesday 13th July and will re-open again on Thursday 14th. Thank you. 
If you have any holidays planned over the next couple of months could you please give us any dates as soon as possible as this really helps when working through staff holidays. Happy Holidays!!

Thank you – Wobblies staff.
